
     

   
 

 

 

  
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

August 11, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. 
 

   

The August 29, 2022 Finance Committee meeting is canceled. 
 
The changes to be proposed for the September Revision are not significant enough 
for a meeting of the body; staff is working on some additional revenue streams that 
will not be completed until later this year, and we will be recommending to the Town 
Council a mid-year revision that better reflects such work (as well as trends in both 
revenue and expenditures) over the course of a fiscal year that are less identifiable 

over the summer after the budget is approved. 
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